
Kearsarge Area Chamber of Commerce
June 22, 2010 Meeting Minutes

In attendance: Laura French (pres) Bob Lutz (director)
Maryann Plass (secy) Cindy Barrett-Dumais (treas)
Rhonda Rood (vp) Laura Buono (director)
Kevin Faria (director) Cheryl Blais (director)

1 – Meeting minutes for May were reviewed, motion was made to approve, and all were in favor.

2 -  Treasurers report by Cindy:  $2370.15 brochure acct, $1476.35 retail acct, $2749.44 in main account.  
      Motion was made to approve treasurer’s report, and all were in favor.

3 -  Kevin Faria agreed to donate a banner to the KACC.

4 -  Cindy Barrett-Dumais will call Marlene Freyler of the BBA about sponsoring a band at the Bradford 
       Business Association’s 4th of July celebration.

5 -  Laura French spoke with James Ayers of Northeast Planning about putting something informative together 
       to help the town and/or possibly do a lunch series of educational topics

6 -  Kevin Faria will have the font changed on the logos we reviewed and the revised ones will be email to us.

7 -  Town updates provided by Laura Buono:
• Road projects are just about done
• Bids are being received for the Safe Routes to School project; $90,000 in

grant money was received
• CIP is starting tomorrow night and budget meeting is coming up.
• ATV Club has asked to use some of the class 6 roads…this is being considered
•

8 -  Laura French advised invitations to the 3/50 project have gone out and it’s limited to 100 people.  It will 
      take place on Wed., August 11 at 6 pm at Foxstand in Springfield.  Board members attending are: 
      Bob Lutz, Laura French, Rhonda Rood, Maryann Plass, and Cindy Barrett-Dumais.  Laura French will 
      email the names of these people to the person in charge, and each member will pay the $25 fee.

9 -  Laura French reported that on July 17 from 9-3, there will be The Fells Garden Tour.  There will be 
      approximately 300 people, a brochure with discounts for the area businesses, and Kevin Faria will 
      coordinate getting prices for water bottles to provide at the table that day with the KACC label on it.

10- Laura French attended the Planning Board meeting regarding the Economic Development
      Plan…Laura will distribute to all to review at some point, and Laura Buono will ask Dan
      Watts to forward to us.

11-  Laura French advised she thinks the KACC should place an ad in the Warner Fall Foliage Festival 
       brochure but it may be too late, but Cheryl Blais thought there is still time.  Kevin Faria said he will speak 
       with Sean Bowman about doing the ad.

12-  Cindy Barrett-Dumas said she needs to check if the KACC paid $1000 for 5 bricks at the Jim Mitchell Park.

13-  There was discussion about having another Business after Hours. Cindy thought her office and the other tenants   
        would be interested in doing the next one over the summer.

14-  There is a vacant board position – Cheryl asked Woody Pringle and he accepted.  All other board members were in 
        agreement.

15-  Kevin Faria will ask Mike McChesney what the price was for developing the logo.


